10-5-22

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on
this 51" day of October 2022 at 7:00 pm. Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa
Hoke, and Kristin VVolson were present.

Discussion on landscaping under and around the new bench and picnic table were discussed.
The water heater in the concessions stand has been drained.
Upcoming grant deadlines were discussed.

The water in the park will remain on, until weather or the end of October, will force us to shut it
off.

Discussion on the best way to receive camper payments took place.
The tree NW of the big picnic shelter needs to be staked for support.
Bids for new bathrooms will be acquired before the next meeting.
Discussion on whether to continue a community calendar was held.

Ottertail has urged us to cut down a tree that is growing into power lines. Motion to approve,
Hoke, Bromley 2". AIF

The topic of Christmas events was tabled for the next meeting.
The next meeting of the Anamoose park board will be held on November 11™, 2022, at 7:00 pm.

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm.



